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Dear Ms. Rocha:

We represent Trex Company, Inc. (“Trex”). We received the letter dated June 19, 2013 requesting that Trex respond to comments concerning certain of its
recent filings with the SEC. Trex is diligently working on its answer to the comments, but requested additional time to respond to accommodate the holiday and
vacation schedules of certain of Trex’s key personnel. Pursuant to our conversation with Nudrat Salik, Staff Accountant, this letter will confirm our agreement
that Trex will be granted an extension to respond to the June 19th letter until July 18, 2013.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.
 

Very truly yours,

WOODS ROGERS PLC

/s/ Brian M. Brown

BMB/sg
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